
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Students are invited to celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 

 
The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new children’s 

books to browse and buy.  

 

Tell your son/daughter to come and join us! 

 

WHEN: Friday 25th February to Wednesday 2nd March 2022.  

The Book Fair will be open to students during both breaks and after school from 3-4pm.     

 

WHERE: Riverside School Library  

 

There are over 200 titles for your child to choose from, and with prices starting from 

only £2.99, there is sure to be a book for everyone.   
 

If your child can’t make it to our Book Fair, try Scholastic’s Gift Vouchers available 

at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents. They are a great way to ensure your 

child doesn’t miss out. 

 

Don’t forget that every book bought can help to get free books for our school 

library.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Ms Marina Ilieva  
 

Librarian  


